

University Council Athens, Georgia 30602

UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 2008-2009

Mr. David E. Shipley, Chair

Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. Timothy L. Foutz

Arts and Sciences - Dr. Richard E. Siegesmund (Arts)

Dr. Rodney Mauricio (Sciences)

Business - Dr. James S. Linck

Ecology - Dr. James W. Porter

Education - Dr. Yvette Q. Getch absent, Dr. Michelle Cameryas substituting

Environment and Design - Mr. Scott S. Weinberg

Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote

Forestry and Natural Resources - Dr. Ronald L. Hendrick, absent

Journalism and Mass Communication - Dr. Wendy A. Macias, absent

Law - no representative

Pharmacy - Dr. Keith N. Herist absent, Dr. Robin Southwood substituting

Public and International Affairs - Dr. Anthony M. Bertelli, absent

Public Health - Dr. Phaedra S. Corso absent, Dr. Eric Dahl substituting

Social Work - Dr. Patricia M. Reeves

Veterinary Medicine - Dr. Paige Carmichael

Graduate School - Dr. Malcolm R. Adams

Ex-Officio - Dr. Arnett C. Mace

Undergraduate Student Representative - Ms. Jamie Beggerly

Graduate Student Representative - Ms. Amrita Veliyath

Guests: Dr. Mark Dawkins

Dr. Myra Moore

Dr. Farley Richmond

Dr. Terry Centner

Dr. William Vencill

Dr. Mark Faust

Dr. Kathleen deMarrais

The University Curriculum Committee met on April 24, 2009, at 3:30 p.m. in room 401 Franklin House. Minutes of the March 20, 2009, meeting were approved.

The committee approved the proposal for a certificate in Asian Studies which will be forwarded to the Executive Committee of University Council for consideration.

The committee considered, as an information item, a proposal to establish the major in International Business as a co-major with other majors under the Bachelor of Business Administration (B.B.A.) degree.

UCC Minutes Page 2 April 24, 2009

The committee approved a proposal for a new prefix: ENVM, Environmental Economics and Management.

The committee approved a revised request to adopt Standard Course Evaluations.

The committee approved a proposal for an increase in hours for English Education (B.S.Ed.). This proposal will be forwarded to the Board of Regents for administrative approval.

The committee approved a proposal to change the capacity numbers for the high-demand major in Social Studies Education (B.S.Ed.).

The committee considered a revised Centers and Institutes Policy and agreed they would consider this revision at the first University Curriculum Committee meeting in the fall.

The committee voted to re-elect David Shipley as chair for the 2009-2010 academic year.

The meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

David E. Shipley, Chair

University Curriculum Committee

cc: Dr. Arnett C. Mace, Jr.

Professor Jere W. Morehead